
 
 
 
Actel Corporation 
955 East Arques Ave 
Sunnyvale, CA 94086-4533 

 
 
12/14/2001 

 
<<Company>> 
<<Title>> <<First Name>> <<Last Name>> 
<<Address1>> 
<<Address2>> 
<<City>> <<State>> <<Country>> <<Postal Code>> 
 
Subject: Product Discontinuation Notice    PDN#0106 
 
Dear Valued Customers 
 
The intent of this letter is to inform you of Actel’s decision to obsolete Programming Adapter Kits.  The Kit 
included the Adapter and Penvac.  The items are still available and can be ordered separately.  Please 
refer to Attachment A of this letter for further details.  You will have two (2) months in which to place your 
last time buys and receive product.   
 
 
Last Time Buy Date  2/14/01 
Final Ship Date  2/14/01 
 
 
Every effort should be made to place your last time buy orders in a timely manner and not wait until the 
last moment to place your orders. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your Actel Sales Representative. 
 
 
Actel Corporation 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

ACTEL PRODUCT DISCONTINUATION NOTICE 
ATTACHMENT ‘A’ 

PDN# 0106 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Obsolete Part Number Replacement Part Number (Module) Accessories (Penvac) 
   
SM100PQ-ACTEL-KIT SM100PQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM144PQ-ACTEL-KIT SM144PQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM160PQ-ACTEL-KIT SM160PQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM208PQ-ACTEL-2-KIT SM208PQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM240RQ-ACTEL-1-KIT SM240RQ-ACTEL PENVAC-HD 
SM64TQ-ACTEL-KIT SM64TQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM100VQ-ACTEL-2-KIT SM100VQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM144TQ-ACTEL-KIT SM144TQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM176TQ-ACTEL-1-KIT SM176TQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM80VQ-ACTEL-KIT SM80VQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
SM84CQ-ACTEL-KIT SM84CQ-ACTEL PENVAC 
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